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From: 
Dennis Jones 
1043 Chad Court 
Plainfield, IN 461 68 

To : 
Executive Director’s Office 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky, 40602 

Re: 
Proposed tower construction by Cumberland Cellular Partnership 

Case: 
20 10-000044 

To Whom It May Concern, 
I am a landowner that will be affected by this proposed tower construction. I have a few 
questions and concerns. 

1. On the survey I received in the mail, it illustrates a 500 foot radius around the 
center of the proposed tower. Is it the intent of Cumberland Cellular Partnership 
to clear trees within this entire 500 foot radius? If the answer to this is yes, then I 
have some serious concerns about how this construction will affect the quality, 
(privacy, views, etc.) of the surrounding wooded lots. The 500 foot radius does 
extend onto my property. I purchased my lot with the intent to build a retirement 
residence, and did not anticipate having such a large structure within view of my 
retirement home. 

2. If the answer to my first question is no, then I still have concerns about having 
such a large tower within view of my property. There is now doubt that I will be 
able to see this tower from my property. Will there be any noise (humming), that 
will come from this tower? 

3 .  What are my options to intervene in this proposed construction? 

I appreciate your prompt response to these inquiries. 

Sincerely, 

I Dennis Jones 


